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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

  
 
Good evening everyone, another term comes to a close!  
 
The time this year feels like it is flying. We have had a fantastic end to the term this week with allsorts of wonderful 
performances and achievements celebrated. 
 
Year 1 & 2 
Year 1 & 2 visited the Bradford Industrial Museum this week and we have had some 
lovely feedback about how beautifully behaved and respectful the children were whist 
they were there. Thank you to all the staff for making this opportunity happen for the 
children, these things don’t happen by themselves! 
 
 
Year 2 Assembly 
Thank you to all the parents and family that came to support Year 2 with their assem-
bly. For such young children to stand up and speak confidently in front of so many people is a real an achievement. 
Thank you also to the staff who made this come together and enabled these children to shine. 

 
Year 3 & 4 Production—Pandora’s Box 
There was a lot of adrenaline on stage at the Glusburn 
Institute last night when Year 3 & Year 4 wowed the audi-
ence with there happy and energetic performance. The 
children had done this twice by the time they left the 
theatre having performed for the school during the day! 
A huge well done to the children for all their energy and 
for making so many people smile. A massive shout out to 
the team who helped the children put this together - 
Miss Dean, Miss Robinson, Miss Guy, Mrs Kerr, Miss Bald-
win, Miss Day and Mr Clayton - and to you, the parents, a 
big thank you for providing all the wonderful costumes 
and being such a fantastic audience on a rainy Thursday evening. 
 
 
 

 
Coronation Event 
On Friday 5th May we will be have some Coronation celebrations in school. The children will be invited to wear red, 
white and blue and we are hoping to host a community street party in the playground. Donations of cakes and buns will 
be welcome to help with this but more information will come out once we return after Easter. We will also be designing 
coronation mugs that can be bought as gifts, showing off your child’s individual design. All money raised will be put into 
school funds and spent on the children. 
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Race for Life 
Our amazing fundraising team are all set to host another ‘Race for Life’ event this year, to raise funds 
for Cancer Research UK and this has been scheduled for Friday 23rd June. Those of you who have ex-
perienced this before will know what a hugely successful event this is and those new to our school, 
you’re in for a treat. We would love you all to get involved. By taking part in ‘Race for Life’ and uniting 
together against cancer, you will be doing something very special. Cancer Research receives no Gov-
ernment funding, so the more of us who join the fight against cancer, the more money we can raise to 
beat it sooner. Miss Ibbotson and Miss Blackie will be sending out more information after the holiday 
so that you can begin collecting sponsorship.  

 
FRIENDS of Sutton CP 
The FRIENDS are having a chocolate tombola stall at the Sutton Fun Day on June 18th this year. They 
are planning a non-uniform day on Friday 9th June where the donations will be a chocolate item for 
the stall. The FRIENDS have many ideas to raise funds for school and we welcome you to get involved 
where you can. The funds raised are so welcomed by the children and al-
low us to splash out on some real ‘nice-to-haves’ for all our school. 
 
READY—RESPECTFUL– SAFE  
Competition winner! We had  21 entries into out competition and here is 
the winner who was presented with a large Easter Egg at celebration    
assembly this afternoon. Well done Niamh Bray in Year 4! 
 
And finally, whatever your plans are over the next two weeks, we all hope 
you have a peaceful Easter. Time for all our children and staff to re-charge 
their batteries before we start our final term on this academic year. Stay 
safe everyone and we look forward to welcoming you all back on       
TUESDAY 18th APRIL. 

 
Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday! 
 
Anna Riley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

Class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for each class below: 

 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
Reception’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this date 
will be confirmed nearer the time. 

After School Clubs - Summer Term 
Get booking now! 

 
School Choir - Free of charge 
Running Club KS2 - (Y3/4/5/6) - Free of charge 
Circus Skills - KS1 (Y1/2) - £15.00 for 6 week course (£2.50 per session) 
Football - Y5/6 girls - £15.00 for 6 week course (£2.50 per session) 
Multi Skills - KS2 (Y3/4/5/6) -  £15.00 for 6 week course (£2.50 per session)  

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9968
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10428
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10429
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10430
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10431
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SPORTS NEWS 
 

Tag Rugby Festival 
a word form the    

children 
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SPORTS NEWS 

 
Kildwick vs Sutton CP Netball Festival  
Today, a wonderful group of 14, Y6 Kildwick pupils came to the netball festival we    
hosted in the MUPA in Sutton Park. Our children had been super excited about this 
event for weeks, and it did not disappoint.   
 
With 2 Kildwick teams and 3 Sutton CP Y5/6 teams, we had a very busy hour with lots 
of thrilling matches played against each other. It was a privilege to witness such great 
attitude, sportsmanship, teamwork and joy from every single player involved. All the 
children enjoyed this experience and there was a sea of smiley, happy faces at the end, 
leaving both parties wanting for more. We are very grateful to the Kildwick team for 
walking down to us and making this festival possible.  
  
Well done Team Sutton and Team Kildwick - you were brilliant! 
Also, a massive thank you goes to our amazing Y6 sports   
leaders who refereed, took scores and photographed this 
event - you are superstars!  
Mrs Howes 
 

The amazing staff who made this     
happen! Thank you Mrs Howes, Mrs 

Whitehead and Mr Whitehead! 
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Mrs Baldwin’s SENCO page 

 

 

Children - The Sleep Charity 

thesleepcharity.org.uk 

Quality sleep is essential for 
children’s growth and devel-
opment. A decent night’s 
sleep will help them to do 
better at school, allow them 
to react more quickly to situ-
ations, have a more devel-
oped memory, learn more 
effectively and solve prob-
lems, plus it will make them 
less susceptible to colds and 
other minor ailments, less 

You can use the filters – and the location search tool – to find 
holiday activities for kids of all ages from 4 to 18. 
Click an activity find out more, and use the contact details 
provided on the individual listing to book direct with the pro-
vider. 
 
These school holiday activities are open to all children and 
young people across North Yorkshire. Places are free to 
those who are eligible for benefits-related free school meals. 
To book a free place, you'll need your FEAST code when you 
book. 
 
Is your child or young person eligible and has lost / didn’t re-
ceive their code? Request your code using our online form. 
 
There’s lots happening across the county and we hope you 
can find a school holiday activity near you. 
 
If you don’t see anything you want to book just yet, please do 
check back again soon, as we add new activities frequently. 
 
If you don’t have access to transport and are worried about 
how to get to an activity, your child may be eligible for free 
transport. Please click here to find out more. 
 

Useful links for parents; 
 
Is WhatsApp safe for my child? | NSPCC 

Chat apps | NSPCC 

WhatsApp | Parent Zone | At the heart of digital family life 

WhatsApp safety: a how to guide for parents - Internet Matters 

Helping your child with WhatsApp - UK Safer Internet Centre 

Home (lgfl.net) 

Topic: Whatsapp | SWGfL 

a-guide-to-facebooks-family-of-apps-for-schools.pdf (swgfl.org.uk) – page 10 

A new gardening campaign called Let It Grow has been 
launched by the BBC. 
The campaign wants to help people transform dull, grey out-
door spaces into wild and colourful ones by growing flowers 
and vegetables. 
The organisers are aiming to give away millions of free seeds 
for people to plant in the UK, to grow things like nasturtiums, 
marigolds, sunflowers and calendula.  
As well as this, a special show from the brand new Blue Peter 
garden in RHS Garden Bridgewater will air, with fans able to 
get their hands on Green badges by joining in . 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
http://thesleepcharity.org.uk/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/request-a-code/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/transport
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/chat-apps/
https://parentzone.org.uk/article/whatsapp
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/helping-your-child-with-whatsapp
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.urzf6ssof8lv
https://swgfl.org.uk/topics/social-media/whatsapp/
https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/a-guide-to-facebooks-family-of-apps-for-schools.pdf
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/49807504
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